
 

 

 

 

           Circular No: 07-02/2022 
 

To                   February 21, 2022 

All Affiliated Units – AFI       

 

Sub : Refund of Amount for National Cross Country Athletics Championships 2022 

 

Dear Madam/Sirs, 

 

This is to inform you that State/Board Units had submitted the entry fee for National 

Cross Country Athletics Championships which was scheduled to be held on 15 January 

2022 and same was postponed due to COVID-19 pandemic. Now this championships 

has been scheduled for 26 March 2022 at Kohima, Nagaland. In this regard, AFI has 

decided to refund the fees to all State/Board Units who have submitted the Entry fee 

for previous date. 

Please note that AFI will open the Entry again from 1st March to 15th March 2022 where 

all affiliated Units have to submit the entry once again with prescribed fees mentioned 

in the AFI Circular No. 05-02/2022 dated 11 February 2022 for 56th National Cross-

Country Athletics Championships scheduled at Kohima, Nagaland on 26th March 2022. 

All State Units/Boards are requested to kindly share their Bank Account details on 

indianathletics@gmail.com to process the refund without any further delay.  

 

Regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

(Ravinder Chaudhry) 
Secretary, AFI 


